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INTRODUCTION: 
 

The Rajakumar Movement is the Wonca Asia Pacific Working 
Party for New and Future General Practitioners.  It was          
officially launched on June 5th 2009 in Hong Kong by members 
of the Rajakumar family, Datuk Dr Daniel Thuraiappah and Dr 
Naomi Harris. 
 
This preconference in Cebu, will be the first of many for The 
Rajakumar Movement in uniting the younger General        
Practitioners in the Asia Pacic Region of World Wonca. 
 
With the desire for allowing networking, education and        
exchanges, The  Rajakumar Movement  is slowly stamping its 
ground in our region as an organisation that fosters new and 
future general practitioners to expand their horizons and gain 
exposure to different models of healthcare. 
 
The opportunity to meet and work in small groups with the    
future of general practice in the Asia Pacific Region is some-
thing which we can not  miss. 
 
The Philippines have offered incredible support to The         
Rajakumar Movement since its inception.  Cebu is the ideal   
location to host the 1st Rajakumar Movement Preconference. 

Dr. Naomi P. Harris 
Founder,  

The Rajakumar Movement 
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PROPOSED PROGRAMME: 
 
1400—1430 Registration 
   Networking 
   Tea/Coffee 
 
1430—1500 Opening of Pre-Conference 
   Keynote presentation (TBA—Michael Kidd proposed) 
 
1500—1510 Move into Working Groups 
 
1510—1640 Working Groups  - Recruitment 
        - Promotion 
        - Exchange 
        - e-Newsletter 
        - Communication 
 
1640—1700 Break 
   Reassemble into Large Group 
 
1700—1750 Presentations from Working Groups 
 
1750—1800 Closing of PreConference 
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PURPOSE OF PRECONFERENCE: 
 
The purpose of this preconference is to promote The Rajakumar     
Movement in the Asia Pacific Region, and also to further develop      
identified areas of the organisation. 
 
This preconference is based on the preconference which I was           
co-convenor of in Mexico at the 19th World Wonca Conference in May 
2010.  From this preconference we were able to launch an     
Iberoamericana Movement and the birth of the North American    move-
ment also ensued.   
 
From working together as a group we will be able to ensure that The 
Rajakumar Movement is relevant to the general practitioners that it 
represents. 
 
I would also hope that members of the Asia Pacific Wonca Committee 
will be able to attend the opening of the preconference to show their 
support for those of us at the preconference. 
 
 

FURTHER INFORMATION: 
 
Dr. Naomi P. Harris 
PO Box 6036 
St Kilda Road Central 
Victoria 8008 Australia 
P—+61 413 371 373 
E—nhar34@hotmail.com 
W—www.rajakumarmovement.org 


